
 

CHRISTMAS CLUB 2018 
 
 
 
NAME_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ACCOUNT#______________________PAYROLL#_____________________________________ 
 
 
If you had a 2017 Christmas Club, you will receive a check or deposit during the last week of October. 
 
If you wish to continue a Christmas Club for 2018 with no change in deduction you can disregard this notice.  
We will continue deducting the same amount with no lapse in payroll deduction.  If you closed your 
Christmas Club early in 2017, it will be treated as a new account.  You will need to send this form back. 
 

 
If you wish to discontinue your Christmas Club deduction or change your Christmas Club deductions, please 
complete, sign below and return immediately.  
 

I do not wish to continue my Christmas Club for 2018. 
 
__________________________________________              _____________________ 
Signature                                                                            Date 
 

 I wish to change my Christmas Club deduction or open a new Christmas Club as follows:  
 
Current Christmas Club Deduction    $______________________ 
 
New Christmas Club Deduction   $______________________ 
 
** Any change in deduction will either increase or decrease your total payroll deduction. 
 

 
Instead of issuing everyone a check, we are giving you an option.  Choose one of the choices below:  
 
 _____ Issue a check 
 
 _____ Deposit the full amount into my Savings Account 
 
 _____ Deposit the full amount into my Checking Account 
 
Minimum Christmas Club payroll deduction is $1.00, no maximum limit.  The Credit Union will pay 0.25% 
interest on the 2018 Christmas Clubs.   
 
NO PARTIAL WITHDRAWALS ALLOWED. 
 
____________________________________________                  _____________________ 
Signature                                                                                           Date 


